2015 Hunting and Conservation Camp

Dear Black Howk county Pheasants Forever
Thank you for giving me the chance to particiPate
in the Hunting and Conservation comp. I really engryed
Learning about Conservation and how I can help inmy
County. My focusite part was probably Practicing mytropshooting
Thank you again for letting me participate in HACC.
Signed: austin applitan

THANK YOU!









STATE OF IOWA

TERRY E. BRANSTAD, GOVERNOR KIM REYNOLDS, LT. GOVERNOR

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
CHUCK GIPP, DIRECTOR

Dear Hunting and Conservation Camp Sponsor,

I want to express my gratitude for your support of the Hunting and Conservation Camp in 2015. It is a pleasure to work with you to give these young men an outdoor experience and lead them toward a lifestyle that includes the outdoors. It takes a village to educate our youth and I am glad to have you in our village.

Thank-you,

A Jay Winter
Iowa DNR - Springbrook Conservation Education Center
2473 160th Road
Guthrie Center, Iowa 50115

Phone: (641) 747-8383 ext.11 / Fax: (641) 747-3951

Email: ajay.winter@dnr.iowa.gov

